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COMMUNITY HEALTH PROVIDES NOTICE TO COMMUNITY 

THAT COVID-RELATED LETTERS CAN TAKE 3-5 BUSINESS DAYS 

 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Community Health Program (CHP) has been made aware that 

some community members require a letter from their public health authority notifying their 

employer/place of work of their COVID-status or notice of isolation/quarantine. CHP staff is doing 

their best to answer phone calls and requests for documentation and apologizes for the delay in 

response. 

 

CHP is notifying the community that, due to staff shortage and community need, any letters for 

COVID-related notices can take between 3-5 business days for staff to complete. When calling in to 

request a letter or notice, and staff are unavailable, please leave a message and staff will respond as 

soon as possible. 

 


